
Are you new to Life? Please fill out a Response Card. We would love to get to know you 
and help you ‘connect’ with our Life Church family. 

*Please take home all bulletin inserts and recycle cover in the basket at the sanctuary doors.

12.17.2017Welcome to

Make plans to join us Christmas Eve here at Life! 
We will have two services that day: 

Sunday morning service at 10am, and our Candlelight service at 6pm 
which includes worship, Children’s Traditional Christmas Play and the 

lighting of candles as we sing Silent Night. 
Invite your family & neighbors to join us!

Parents of Preschoolers & K-5 grade:
Christmas Eve Candlelight Play 

PRACTICE: TODAY 
immediately following service.

	   If you can't be here on Sunday

	  morning, you now can watch

	  the service LIVE through 

Livestream. 

1. Download app  2. Create account 

3. Search Life Church Ohio  4. Click "Follow”
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	        We want to connect
 with you through our 

weekly email. 
Log-on to LifeChurchOhio.com, and sign up 

by entering your email and name in the 
pop-up window.
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It’s DONUT day 

here at Life!
All money goes toward the 

2018 Summer Youth Missions 
Trip to Houston, TX

 to help with hurricane relief.
Grab a donut (or a dozen)
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January 12-13
Logan Conference Center

Register now at ManUpEvent.com. 
$20 (collected at door) 
includes t-shirt, snacks and 
meals on Saturday.
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    Need to contact Life Church?

Ron Grubb | ron@lifechurchohio.com | ext. 1
Jason Grubb | jason@lifechurchohio.com | ext. 3

Lara Price | lara@lifechurchohio.com | ext. 4
Emily Cain | emily@lifechurchohio.com | ext. 5

Lisa Gallimore | lisa@lifechurchohio.com | ext. 6
Mitch Price | mitch@lifechurchohio.com | ext. 7

You can call the 
office anytime at 
(740)235-4525 
or contact us 

directly at:

It's always a good time to think about furthering your 
knowledge in Scripture and the things of God. 

Lancaster School of Ministry will begin 
Winter Quarter on Monday, January 8th, 2018. 

For more information, contact emily@lifechurchohio.com

Thank you for your generous donations to Stuff A Bus! 
It all goes to the Lancaster-Fairfield Community Action Agency to help 

restock our community food pantry.

Next service project: Saturday, January 6th, 9am. 
Bring your chainsaw and join us as we cut down and 

log some trees for a widow in our church family. 
Our widow’s ministry, Naomi’s Sisters, will in turn 

feed us a hot lunch that day.  
NOTE (4th Sunday gathering): In lieu of our next gathering which 	
	 falls on Christmas Eve, bring your family at 6pm that evening for 	
	 our Candlelight Service. 
**Not on the email list? Contact Mitch Price with your email and moblie phone 
	 number or fill out a Response Card.

A new weekday morning Men's Group is beginning 
Friday, Dec 29th 6am at Scrambler Marie's. 

100 day devotional called “100 Days of Integrity for Men” 
by Freeman Smith. Contact Dave Gallimore 740-415-8538.  
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Save stamps & share Christmas cards with your Life family!
The Youth are graciously sorting your cards so please consider making 

a donation to their Mission Fund with what you saved on postage. 
This is a wonderful time of the year to let others know how much you 

care about them! 
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